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October 29, 2014 
 

 
 
Attention: Filing Center 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215 
P.O. Box 2148 
Salem, OR  97308-2148 
 
 RE: AR 583 – Rulemaking to Streamline eFiling and Other Housekeeping Changes 
  Idaho Power Company’s Comments 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 

Idaho Power Company ("Idaho Power" or "Company") appreciates the opportunity to 
comment on the proposed revisions to the Public Utility Commission of Oregon's Administrative 
Rules relating to AR 583, eFiling and Other Housekeeping Changes. Idaho Power agrees with the 
concerns expressed in the comments of NW Natural regarding the filing of confidential documents in 
OAR 860-001-0170(f) and (g).  The Company likewise believes the proposed revisions to OAR 860-
021-0015, Dispute Resolution, should be further explored in a separate docket.   

 
Idaho Power continues to evaluate the proposed changes and may file more comprehensive 

comments on or before the comment deadline of November 21, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions about these comments, please contact me at 208-388-5825 or 

Zach Harris at (208) 388-2305. 
 

    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    Lisa D. Nordstrom 
LDN/kkt 
 
cc: RA Files 
 Legal Files 
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